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Planning Services 

Department of Planning and Environment 

PO Box 39 

SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Adam Fergusson 

14 Hill St 

Carrington NSW 2294 

To whom i t  may concern, 

I would like to formally show my support for  the Martins Creek Quarry Expansion Project. 

While I am not a direct employee of  Daracon, this project is important to continue to 

employ many of  us who indirectly work for  Daracon. There are a lot of  subcontract and 

labour hire employees which add to the 850+ direct employees. 

Martins Creek quarry produces some of  the highest quality construction materials used in 

the construction industry and i f  we were to lose this source, there will be many projects 

that will not go ahead in the Hunter Valley in the future. 

I have not made any reportable political donations. 

Yours faithfully, 

Adam F gusson 
Department of Pianning 

NOV 2016 
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